
Regarding Continuation of Emergency Declarations and Limited 

Executive Orders 
In regard to the “Continuation of Emergency Declarations and Limited 

Executive Orders” by our governor of Connecticut, it is time we ended this 

dictatorship. 

It has been over two years since the start of the SARS-CoV-2 virus and the 

resulting lockdowns, mask wearing and demanding we all get vaccinated 
with an unapproved drug. 

Other countries are realizing this virus is not more dangerous than the flu, 

that masks don’t work, and the shots are ineffective in stopping the spread 
of the virus and in fact may cause more harm than the virus in the long run. 

It is the responsibility of the state legislature to pass laws for our “safety” 

and not the governor’s right to continue to use executive orders to force the 
citizens of our state to do things that are not in our best interest. 

Connecticut is already one of the highest taxed states with our tax base 

eroding daily due to people and businesses wanting to and actually 
escaping from his tyranny by going to more hospitable states. 

Our state legislature needs to start doing their job and not sit by while our 

state is being ruined.  End the governor’s executive ordering as the 
emergency has long passed if it ever existed. 
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